GEORGE GILBERT

Art for All et

‘ART FOR ALL," 12 FOURNIER STREET, LONDON, E.1, ENGLAND  Tel. 01 247 0161

March the Tth 1972 .

Dear Jean Christoph Ammann ,

This letter may come as
something of a suprise to you .,
After much art thought we have come strongly to the
conclusion that &a General show of our work in your
museum would misrepresent our urrent art feelings .
However , we are still prepared +to exhibit "The Paintings"
with you in Iuzern .We would ,of course , need return air
tickets and expenses so that we could supervise the
installation .
We do hope that this ochange of plan does not inconveniencd
you greatly and “hat you will in some way understand .

It is our wish +that no ill feelings should arise .
With Very Best Wishes to You from

'iiLL{;rf aji{Jl__iféi%izﬂﬁ
&

wApt for All1®  TLondon 1972 .







ot @ﬁn&byk frmann

Romsbrmsoun [ uvzery
| Robert Zondabvusse

LMZGWL CH. 6000
W ITZERLAND,







	JCA1GILB136r
	JCA1GILB136v
	JCA1GILB136Ur
	JCA1GILB136Uv

